THE ROTARY CLUB OF WODEN DAYBREAK PRESENTS: 


THE 2024 ROTARY & ROTARACT NRL AND AFL FOOTY TIPPING COMPETITIONS
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The wait is over – we are now back for the 2024 footy season with the Rotary & Rotaract NRL and AFL Footy Tipping Competitions.

With the NRL competition starting on Sunday 3 March in Las Vegas and 
the AFL competition starting on Thursday 7 March in Sydney, it is time to consider signing up to one or both competitions.

The cost to join each competition is $25. 

There is an important difference to these tipping competitions compared to other competitions you may be involved in:

• No one receives an individual monetary gain from being a good tipper. The winning tipsters will nominate which Rotary or Rotaract clubs they will donate their winnings to. 

For more details about the competition, please email us at kylo@pcug.org.au and you will be sent more information, including the sign up link.
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